From:
 yesenia quajardo

 To:
 Brown, Don

 Subject:
 [External] No,Lrc

Date: Tuesday, October 24, 2023 10:56:40 AM

To whom it may concern,

We do not agree in you putting more garbage in our Town!!! You only had some Meetings in English where you did not permit spanish! The Major is Hispanic and he should no better to allow spanish to be spoken in the Meetings! Plus you only had 1 meeting in spanish and 9am when the majority of residents are working! Not good..That's not very Profesional n Respectful please stay away and Keep West Chicago clean and Healthy. TRY ANOTHER town like Naperville, Wheaton, St. Charles! Etc...

Thank you

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android